
Tsui Lam Parent Notice 
(2020-12-07) 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

As Christmas is coming soon, school will hold a Christmas party and assign 
Christmas holiday homework for students. Details are as follows. 
 
1. The Christmas Party will be held on 17th December, 2020 (Thursday). The party 

will be held online through ZOOM. The login details including the link, meeting 
ID and password will be released at 5:00 a.m. on the day through the Student 
Platform. 

 
Time Theme 

9:30am - 10:20am Christmas Party Session 
11:00am - 11:35am Making Christmas crafts   

(Note: Parents can pick up the necessary kits at  
school from 14th to 16th December) 

 
2. Parents can pick up the Christmas holiday homework and craft kits from 14/12 

to 16/12 (9:00am to 3:00pm). Holiday assignments will be uploaded on the Student 
Platform on 17/12. If parents cannot pick them up at school, you can download and 
print them out by yourself. 

 
3. The school will be closed from 18th December 2020(Fri) to 2nd January 2021(Sat) 

for Christmas and New Year holidays. Classes will be resumed on 4th January, 
2021 (Monday) as usual. 

 
 
If you have any questions, please call the school office or contact Miss Yung Hiu Ha. 
We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a good health! 
 
 
 

The Curriculum and Activity Team  
 


